

AGCO 420 W. Lincoln Blvd., PO Box 969, Hesston, KS USA 67062-0969 www.agcocorp.com

November 20, 2015

Telephone 877-525-4384

Sent on Behalf of:

Joe Glode Shively Hardware Company 1961 North Highway 130 Saratoga, WY 82331

Bow River FFA Po Box 810 Hanna, WY 82327

Dear Bow River FFA,

AGCO and AGCO legacy companies have supported the National FFA Organization for nearly 70 years! Over the past four years, AGCO has continued that commitment to students at the local, state, and national levels by offering scholarships in partnership with AGCO dealerships. AGCO and AGCO dealers awarded \$150,000 in scholarships to 131 students last year alone.

For the 2015-2016 academic year, Shively Hardware Company has teamed up with AGCO and the National FFA Organization to sponsor a scholarship for eligible FFA members from your chapter. Students from your chapter can apply for the scholarships between November 15, 2015 and February 1, 2016. Scholarship winners will be announced in early May 2016 on the National FFA Organization's website. More details can be found at ffa.org/scholarships.

To help you spread the word among your students, you'll find posters and handbills enclosed. Please use these materials to promote this scholarship and encourage your students to apply. I encourage you to reach out to Joe Glode at Shively Hardware Company regarding this opportunity for your students and if you have any questions about their participation.

Sincerely,

Brent Stammen

AGCO Marketing Specialist, FFA Program Coordinator

brent.stammen@agcocorp.com

Enclosure: Advisor Packet with Poster and Handbills



Through your local AGCO dealer, Shively Hardware Company, you have the opportunity to apply and be selected for a \$1,000 educational scholarship.

Applicants should be from an eligible FFA chapter and pursuing a two-or four-year degree or specialized training certification in specific majors.

Applications open on the National FFA website on November 15, 2015 and are due February 1, 2016.

Scholarships recipients are selected by the National FFA Organization scholarship application review board and announced in May. To learn more about this program and the AGCO-FFA Dealer Scholarship Program visit www.FFA.org/scholarships.

So what are you waiting for? Boost your potential by applying for an AGCO-FFA dealer scholarship.

